## **Paul Ashworth**

From: Looney, Michael

**Sent:** Tuesday, May 11, 2021 10:51 AM

**To:** Paul Ashworth

**Cc:** Bengtson, Paul; Hartford Planning Division; Dellaripa, Frank

**Subject:** RE: 200 Prospect Ave - New Drive-Through Use - DPW Director Approval

Hi Paul,

DPW has no additional comments on the Special Permit application, and hereby gives its approval.

Thanks,
-Mike



Michael T. Looney

Director

Department of Public Works City of Hartford

50 Jennings Road Hartford, Connecticut 06120

O: 860.757.9961 C: 860.578.3559

From: Paul Ashworth

Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 2:50 PM

To: Looney, Michael < Michael.Looney@hartford.gov>

Cc: Bengtson, Paul < Paul. Bengtson@hartford.gov>; Hartford Planning Division < oneplan@hartford.gov>

Subject: 200 Prospect Ave - New Drive-Through Use - DPW Director Approval

Good afternoon Mike,

I hope this message finds you well.

We have an application for a Special Permit for a new drive-through use (Dunkin Donuts) at 200 Prospect Avenue going through the Planning & Zoning Commission on 5/11/21. Per section 3.5.2.A of the zoning regs we need approval or approval with conditions from the director of the department of public works as part of the staff report.

I've attached the plans for your use. When you or your delegate have a response please reach back out to me.

I appreciate your time,

## **Paul Ashworth**

Senior Planner

Department of Development Services, City of Hartford

\*\*Please reach out to me by email or cell because the global pandemic

has forced us to transition to a fully remote workplace. \*\*

Desk: (860)757-9055

Cell: (860) 375-0492

Email: paul.ashworth@hartford.gov

Mailing Address:

260 Constitution Plaza, 1st Floor

Hartford, CT 06103 ATTN: Planning Division

Make an appointment online: <a href="https://developmentservices.setmore.com/">https://developmentservices.setmore.com/</a>

Follow us! @DDSHartford